
Dear Health Care Committee Members, 

As a Mom and an Educator, I spend a lot of my time looking at the ingredients of many products; food, 

cosmetics, cleaning supplies. As a consumer I have the right to receive the information on a vaccine 

insert prior to vaccination just like I would for any other product I use. If my kids’ pediatrician had access 

to the information on vaccine inserts at their fingertips, I would be able to have a conversation with 

them and make a decision based on true informed consent.  

I support SB 649. 

Thank you, 

Carrie Kirschner,  

Resident of Portland, Mom, educator 

 


